
From: Fisher, Sheila
To: Sol Hughes (shughes@blm.gov); jlrobertson@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov); Singleton, Stacie
Subject: Vega 29 Fed 1H_25bbls PW Spill.10.4.14
Date: Thursday, December 18, 2014 3:04:13 PM
Attachments: Final C-141_Vega 29 Fed 1H_25bbls PW Spill_10.4.14.pdf

Complete Closure Report.pdf

Good Afternoon, 
Attached please find the Final C-141 and report for the spill at the Vega 29 Fed 1H .  If you
 have any questions please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,
 
Sheila Fisher
Field Admin Support
Production
 
Devon Energy Corporation
6488 Seven Rivers Hwy
Artesia, NM  88210-9134
575 748-1829 Direct
Sheila.Fisher@dvn.com
 

 
Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of
 the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended
 recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy,
 copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any attachments is
 strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately
 by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.
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